From: Janet Jones

Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 5:08 PM

To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca>
Subject: Proposed hwy 413

| am a senior, | live in Angus Glen, | am a retired registered nurse.

| want to lend my voice to the many many others who don’t want the hwy 413 built.

It will destroy hundreds of acres of green land. Damage many rivers . Increase pollution both air and
noise pollution. Why are we even giving any thought to doing something so completely against our need
to clean our environment not further destroy it.

Stop before a huge mistake is made.

Janet



